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Research Director 

Agriculture and Environment Committee 

Parliament House 

I am writing to you in support of the Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other Legislation 

Amendment Bill 2016. 

With recent reports on tv about the increased numbers of injured and unhomed wildlife having to be 

nursed back to health and/or re-homed because of an ever decreasing natural habitat foremost in my 

thoughts. 

I believe anything that can be done to stem the rate of land clearing has got to be beneficial for both the 

wildlife and the health of natural waterways and of course the Great Barrier Reef. 

Surely we as human beings and supposedly the dominant and most intelligent species, can see beyond 

the now into a future that doesn't look bright for our flora and fauna if steps aren't taken now while 

there is an opportunity to do so. 

Regards, 

Jennifer Warner 

Underwood 4119 




